
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Alyssa Jones Wood, Sustainability Coordinator  

DATE: July 8, 2024 

SUBJECT: Summer field trip   
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Provide ideas for themes and locations for the 2024 Tree Board summer field trip.  
 

 
2) Background: 
 

The Tree Board traditionally holds an annual field trip in the summer months to visit and 
discuss different tree-related issues or opportunities.  In 2022, the field trip focused on 
visiting recent developments including Kirsop Crossing, Gendlek Short Plat, Skyview 
Estates, and Tumwater Highlands. In 2023, the field trip was scheduled to visit potential 
planning sites at stormwater facilities, but a quorum was not met.  
 
At the May 13, 2024 Tree Board meeting, Board Member Chapman suggested Sapp Road 
Park and the future location of the Operations and Maintenance facility as potential field trip 
locations. 
 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Do not hold a Tree Board field trip in 2024. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 


